
SERMON NOTES/QUESTIONS 

Please pray for our Pastors & Staff 

Don Petker (don@clearbrookmbchurch.ca)                                         Lead Pastor  

Denis Federau (denis@clearbrookmbchurch.ca)          Pastor of Church Ministries 

Fred Ekkert (fred@clearbrookmbchurch.ca)                   Pastor of Music Ministries 

Ray Harris (ray@clearbrookmbchurch.ca)                         Pastor of Care Ministries 

Ingrid Stahl (ingrid@clearbrookmbchurch.ca)                  Pastor of Care Ministries 

        Walter Wiens (wewiens@shaw.ca)               Pastor Emeritus 

office@clearbrookmbchurch.ca - 604-850-6607 

 

 
The Believer’s Hope 

1 Peter 1:3-4 

Clearbrook  
 Mennonite Brethren Church 

May 11, 2025 

 

Welcome Newcomers!  

 

Please use the Communication Card or contact the church office 

for prayer requests, to inform us of your contact info, or schedule 

 a visit with one of our pastors.  

Our team would love to hear from you! 

Glorifying God, Building the Church, Reaching the World 

 

To watch services online, go to www.clearbrookmbchurch.ca  

 

Praise be to the God and Father  

of our Lord Jesus Christ! In his  

great mercy he has given us new 

birth into a living hope through the  

resurrection of Jesus Christ from the 

dead, and into an inheritance that 

can never perish, spoil or fade. This 

inheritance is kept in heaven for you.      

   1 Peter 1:3-4  



WELCOME TO OUR WORSHIP SERVICE 

ORGAN PRELUDE                    WES HEINRICHS 

INVOCATION/ANNOUNCEMENTS                    PASTOR DON 

HYMN        We Bring the Sacrifice of Praise 

READING   Hebrews 10:19-23 

HYMNS   Faithful One 

    Thank You, Lord 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE             PASTOR RAY 

HYMN       #463  Precious Lord, Take My Hand 

       #404  The Solid Rock 

MESSAGE                  The Believer’s Hope                 ED WIEBE 

HYMN          We Have an Anchor 

BENEDICTION               PASTOR RAY 

PRAYER & PRAISE 

• Agnes Barg thanks the church for praying for her. 

• Carl Durksen’s health remains unstable. Please pray 

for him and his family. 

• John Kerekes had a fall while visiting his daughter in 

the States. Please pray for a good and speedy recovery. 

• Frieda Nickel has an infection in her leg and is on 

antibiotics. Please pray for renewed health! 

• Praise the Lord for answered prayers for Ann Marie 

Schellenberg’s 18-month-old great-grandson. Please 

keep praying.  

HymnSing - May 18, 6:30pm  

 

Missions Report - Are you interested in ministry in the 

former Soviet Union? Please see the Info Desk for a sign-up 

sheet for this event on May 17. 

 

Church Directory - A draft copy is in the foyer at the Info 

Desk. Please confirm that all your info is correct. 

 

All ladies (sorry men!!) are invited to a Bridal Shower for 

Rianna Smid, our Admin Assistant on May 28, 2pm. If 

you’d like to contribute to the group gift, please bring cash to 

Connie at the office.  

 

To celebrate 500 years of Mennonite history, we invite you 

to share your favorite ethnic Mennonite recipes with the 

office to be included in the June issue of The Bridge. 

Thank you for your generous support of the ministries of CMBC.  

E-transfer/ 

auto-debit

Cash/ 

cheque 
Credit/ 

Debit 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

IN SYMPATHY 

Odelle Childe’s Celebration of life service will be May 20, at 

11am at CMBC Fellowship Hall. 

 

The memorial service for Kathy Hintz will be on May 23 at 

1pm at CMBC. A viewing will be held on Thursday, May 22 at 

4pm. 


